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6 December 2019

Hon. Alden McLaughlin

Premier of the Cayman Islands
Office of the Premier

Government Administration Building
133 Elgin Avenue, George Town
Grand Cayman KY1-9000

Dear Premier,
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Windward 3 Bidg., 4" Floor
Esterley Tibbetts Highway
PO Box 32345

Grand Cayman KY1-1209
CAYMAN ISLANDS

Phone: +1 345 789 6200
enquiries@caymanfinance.ky
www.caymanfinance.ky

Cayman Finance has taken note of recent developments with regard to the Cayman Islands
constitutional relationship with Her Majesty’s Government in the United Kingdom.

The package of reforms discussed in the Legislative Assembly in November is, in our opinion,
progressive in nature and in keeping with a maturing democracy that is also one of the world’s

most significant international financial centres.

Affording our democratically elected local government to have more control over the legislation
that governs us is reflective of this. Cayman Finance is pleased that there has been unanimous
support from both sides of the Legislative Assembly for these constitutional proposals that are

reflective of a mature democratic state.

We wish your government nothing but the best as you seek to implement these reforms for the

advancement of the people of the Cayman Islands.

Yours Sincerely,

Lot bl

CEO, Cayman Finance



